
April 23, 2020 
 
Subject: Virtual College Tours and Virtual College Fairs 
 
 
Dear Juniors and Families: 
 
In light of campus closures due to COVID-19, college admissions offices are working 
hard to provide virtual experiences to prospective students. For more information and to 
register for opportunities such as virtual tours, webinars, and college and program-
specific open houses, be sure to check individual college admissions sites regularly and 
sign up to be on their mailing list. 
 
In addition, you can register for virtual college fairs such as the Strive Virtual College 
Exploration. 
 
The State University of New York released a SUNY Virtual Events Schedule for high 
school juniors to assist in their search process. Students can register for SUNY Virtual 
Events at https://www.suny.edu/attend/events/. 
 
Other useful links for virtual college campus exploration: 

• www.ecampustours.com 
• www.campustours.com 

Students are encouraged to utilize Naviance search features throughout their college 
planning and exploration process.  
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have. 
 
Best, 
Mrs. Cotchen 
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